
                                                    

 

Dear Parents/Guardians and Community Members,  

 

  

Preparation for our annual Stuff-a-School Project has begun!  This year we have provided, on the 

reverse side, a list of items our Class and Club Organizations will be collecting to distribute to our local 

families in need, local charities and churches as well as to the men and women serving in the military. 

Students may also select tags off of The Giving Tree to purchase specific items for families in need. 

 
All donations will be collected in the Main Entrance of the Eastport-South Manor Junior-Senior High 

School, beginning November 25th – December 20th.  You may also bring items to the Eastport-South Manor 

Junior-Senior High School Auditorium during all  Holiday Concerts. 

 
We thank you in advance for your generous contributions and continued support to this special 

cause.  Each year we are amazed at how many items our students are able to collect to make the holidays a 

little bit brighter for those less fortunate during the holiday season.  

 

 

Sponsored By: 

Members of the ESM Student Council/Student Government 

ESM Classes  

and 

 Club Organizations 
 

 

 

 



 

 
 

▪Arts & Crafts Kits 
 

▪Non-Perishable Food Items  
(ex: jarred/canned goods, cereal, pasta, peanut butter, drinks, water) 

 

▪Diapers & Wipes 
 

▪Gift Wrap 
(ex: wrapping paper, bows, tape, gift bags) 

 

▪New and Slightly Used Clothing (children, teens & adults) 
 
 

▪Winter Hats & Gloves (children, teens & adults) 

▪Toiletries 
 (ex: toothpaste/brush, soap, deodorant, hair products, shampoo, conditioner, tissues) 

 

▪ Unwrapped Toys/Gifts (ages 1-17) 
 

▪ Gently Used Women’s Suits/Workwear 
 

▪ Baby Essentials 
(ex: bath wash/shampoo, diaper cream, bottles, pacifiers) 

 
 

▪Animal Food and Supplies 
 (ex: wet/dry food, cat litter, toys, treats, gently used blankets, beds) 


